
Woodthorne Road South, Tettenhall, Wolverhampton, WV6 8XL  

Telephone number: 01902558544 

School website: www.woodthorneprimary.org/  

 Email address: woodthorneprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk   

Headteacher: Mr T Hinkley 

Dear parents …  
Corona Virus updates 

All updates can be found on the school 
website where there is a link to the latest 

advice from the government.  
www.woodthorneprimary.org/  

What have you been up to? 

At the beginning of lockdown, I sowed some old spinach seeds which I 
found at the back of a cupboard. I now appear to have grown enough 
spinach to feed the whole of Woodthorne! - Mrs Marsden 

 
I’ve broadened my baking horizons and had a go at 
baking some brownies. I’ve experimented with salted caramel and Biscoff 
flavours. I also had a quarantine birthday where I face-timed with my 
family and had some lovely cards and gifts– some were even posted from 
Ireland! Can’t wait for my birthday takeaway this 
weekend! -Miss Laird. 

 

I dusted off my bike and went off on a ride and found myself at 
our very own Boscobel House. - Miss Titley 

 
 
This week, I have been celebrating Coventry City's promotion with my 
dad, who has been a fan of the Sky Blues for 50 years. It's been a long, 
long road but we are finally back up to the Championship. Here's to 
another great season! PUSB. - Miss Eardly 

Year Book Entries 
Thanks to everyone who has sent in their entries for the yearbook. Please can I ask that all 
be returned by the end of today (15.6.20) as mentioned in the e-mail. Any outstanding 
entries may not be included in the yearbook. 

Woodthorne News 

Year 6  

Monday 15th June   

Hi Year 6, we hope you’re all keeping well and staying safe. We 
have been hard at work prepping for those of you returning to 
school next week and we look forward to seeing each and every 

one of you. 
We’ve loved seeing all of your pictures and examples of the home learning you’ve all 
been doing. So a huge thank you to those of you who have been keeping up updated 

every week. Keep it up! 
We would like every child who will not be returning to school next week to continue to 
contact us at least once a week with updates on your home learning and news. We 
also still expect those children to be completing their daily maths activities on MyMaths 
and accessing other online learning platforms (i.e. TT Rockstars, SpellingShed, Purple 
Mash and Oxford Reading Buddy) as well as completing the activities on the home 

learning grid. As of next week, Mrs Marsden will be checking our Year 6 e-mails and 
the online learning platforms daily to see who has been making use of them, giving 
feedback and answering any and all questions. (Don’t worry, Miss Laird and Miss 

Eardly will still be reading them.) 
Please get in touch by email or phone if you need us.  

Missing you all  - Miss Eardly, Miss Laird, Miss Titley and Mrs Marsden. 

Here are some useful websites for 
you to use at home:  

https://www.youtube.com/user/
thebodycoach1  

https://www.natgeokids.com/uk   

https://www.twinkl.co.uk  

https://www.youtube.com/user/
CosmicKidsYoga?safe=true  

Birthdays 

Belated ‘Happy Birthday’ for last week to: 

 Rozaya 

 Rebecca 

 Maniv 

 Ali A 

Happy Birthday for next week to: 

 Lexie 
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